
 

 

 

 

 

TECHNICAL BULLETIN 
No. TBTFC02-1809 

 

Date: September 5, 2018 
 

To:  All Kuriyama of America  
 

From:  Chris Ciulla, Product Manager – Tigerflex Hose Products 
 

Re:  Updates to the Tigerflex Printed Date Code 

 

 

We have recently introduced a new date code format on our Tigerflex hoses but it is not fully 

implemented on all production lines at this time. Depending on its production line you will see one of the 

following two formats printed on the hose. If you have any questions please let me know. 

 

Current Date Code 

 

 

 

 

  

New Date Code Format 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please continue to refer to www.kuriyama.com for our latest product announcements, and updates on 

existing products!  If you have any questions, please consult your local Kuriyama of America, Inc. 

Representative or Customer Service at (847) 755-0360. 
   

Regards, 

 
Chris Ciulla 

Tigerflex Product Manager  

http://www.kuriyama.com/

